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Dear Parent,
together wear smarter 
To ensure your child is properly outfitted with everything they need for the year ahead, it’s smarter to get organised in Term 4.  By making an appointment in November our uniform shop staff will have more time to outfit your child and you’ll also avoid the long, hot January queues so you can relax in the new year. 

We also have extended trading hours in Term 4 so it’s easier to prepare before the Back 2 School rush.
If you are concerned about your child’s garment size changing over the holidays, please note that we operate a full returns policy. If your chosen garment has not been worn, labelled or washed and still has the shop label intact, we will swap it for a different size.

Please call <xxxx xxxx> to make an appointment at our School Uniform Shop and tick this job off the list before the Christmas holidays. 

Kind regards,
<Insert Name>
Uniform Shop Convenor

